
Open Doors - Palmer House History Revisited 

 

The Palmer House Museum is participating in an Open Doors program 

sponsored by the Ohio History Connection. Open Doors is a statewide event 

where building and landmark owners open their doors to the public for special 

tours and programs. The Palmer House Museum is housed in one of the few 

vertical beam construction houses still in use today and is run by The 

Historical Society of Old Northfield. 

At the Open Door event, glimpse life from 

the historical perspective with interactive 

activities including children’s games, candle 

making, and player piano activities. Museum 

tours will be self-guided and will highlight 

local Nordonia Hills history, early life 

furniture and artifacts, farm equipment, and 

a Fenton glassware display.  

Take this opportunity to celebrate our Nordonia Hills architecture and history 

at this free event held on Sunday September 18 from Noon until 5:00 P.M. The 

Palmer House Museum is located at 9390 Olde Eight Road, Northfield Center 

Ohio. For more information, contact Palmer-House@hson.info or visit The 

Historical Society of Olde Northfield, Ohio on Facebook. 
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